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10th February 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Pre-loved uniform  

We are writing to let you know about an initiative we are launching to encourage the recycling 
of school uniform. 

We know that school uniform can be expensive for our families and, as such, we would like to 
build capacity to be able to offer a more comprehensive pre-loved uniform service.  To make 
this possible we are requesting donations of uniform items that have been outgrown. These 
can include sweatshirts, polo shirts, skirts, trousers, PE uniform, shoes and aprons for Food 
Technology. Uniform item donations can be made to the main school reception at any time. 

Pre-loved uniform can be requested at any time by completing the online form. All requests 
will be dealt with discreetly and be responded to within 48 hours. 

Additionally, items will be displayed and available for parents to choose from at parent’s 
evenings and also on the last Wednesday of every term (9:00am - 12 noon and 1.00pm – 
2.30pm), starting on Wednesday 9th April. All items are free to those that need them, but there 
will be a money donation box on the table if parents wish to make a donation. Any donations 
received will go towards hygiene products, tights and small stationery items etc. 

Thank you in advance for your support in making this initiative a success.  If you have any 
questions or suggestions, please do not hesitate to contact us at admin@northgosforth.co.uk. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Rees & Mrs White 
Pre-loved Uniform Coordinators 
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